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Gani Rroshi - May 23-26, 2019 

Even though it is challenging to witness due to our concentration on many other events, 
witnessing has always been a key activity of our communities in Albania. As such, we concluded 
the month with a workshop on the Divine Principle and the teachings of True Parents. 

There were 15 participants, of whom five were introduced to True Parents for the first time. They 
expressed deep gratitude for the workshop and felt very special to be among the few who know 
they are living in the same era as True Parents. 



  

  


